
PTO PRESIDENTS COUNCIL
Tuesday, October 11, 2022

9:30 a.m.–11:30 a.m.
Boardroom, Education Services Center

5776 S. Crocker Street
Littleton, CO 80120

9:30 a.m. Welcome Crysti Copp
President
Rachel Whittlesey
Vice President
Diane Leiker
PPC Staff Liaison &
LPS Chief Communications Officer

9:35 a.m. Board of Education Update Lindley McCrary
Board of Education member

● Superintendent search update - page on LPS website with all updates and link to watch Thursday
workshop with search firm

○ Community focus groups will be formed to get input and feedback - postcards will go out to all
current families and entire community in a few weeks (groups will take place mid-November)

● Budget audit scheduled for November
● Long-Range Planning Committee getting community feedback - update to Board at October 27 meeting
● CMAS results from last spring are being reviewed and plans made for moving forward
● EPIC Campus on track - pathway leads have been staffed, information sessions at high schools for how

students can get involved next year
● East Community Center update

10:30 a.m. LPS Foundation Update Kelly James
Executive Director, LPS Foundation

● STRIDE Update - more than 1,000 registrants
● CO Gives Day (rebranded to Colorado Gives, not just one day Nov. 1 - Dec. 6 for incentives)
● Avalanche Games (December 19th and January 2nd)
● Nuggets Night (January 15th)

10:45 a.m. A visit to the LPS Security Office The Group
We will take a “field trip” down the hall to the
LPS Security Office to visit with
Director Bob Spinuzza and members of his team
about LPS security.

11:30 a.m. Adjourn


